
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Taranjit Singh (taranjitsandhu@gmail.com) <taranjitsandhu@gmail.com>

Date: 7/30/2015 12:54:06 PM
Subject: Meeting Request

Taranjit,
Hello from South Carolina!!
Representative Ralph Norman from Rock Hill, SC informed us that you are going to be in South Carolina August 17-24 
and would like to meet with Governor Haley. I tried calling your cell number to discuss but the number I have is no 
longer in service.
I hope all is well and look forward to hearing from you. What is the best time to contact you to discuss your visit? 
Thank you, 
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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